
State of California – A Natural Resources Agency 
 

OFFICE OF ENERGY INFRASTRUCTURE SAFETY 
715 P Street, 20th Floor | Sacramento, CA 95814 
916.902.6000 | www.energysafety.ca.gov 

Gavin Newsom, Governor 

Caroline Thomas Jacobs, Director 

 
 
 
 

December 22, 2022 
 
To: 2020 Annual Reports on Compliance for 2020 Wildfire 

Mitigation Plans docket (#2020-ARC) 
 
Subject: Extension of Deadline to File Reply Comments for Annual Report on Compliance For 

SDG&E’s 2020 Wildfire Mitigation Plan  
 
Dear Wildfire Mitigation Plan Stakeholders, 

 
On November 23, 2022, Energy Safety published a draft of the Annual Report on Compliance 
(ARC) which analyzed San Diego Gas & Electric’s implementation of its 2020 Wildfire Mitigation 
Plan. At that time, Energy Safety opened the time for both stakeholders and SDG&E to comment 
on the ARC. The last day for submission of opening comments was December 13, 2022 and the 
deadline for reply comments was December 23, 2022.  
  
Although SDG&E submitted comments on December 13, 2022, SDG&E contacted Energy Safety 
on December 20, 2022, and requested to amend those comments. Energy Safety has chosen to 
accept the amended comments and, for transparency purposes, has required SDG&E to submit 
a redline version of their opening comments. To ensure stakeholders receive the full 
opportunity to consider the amended comments, Energy Safety hereby extends the deadline 
for reply comments to January 7, 2023.    

 
Sincerely, 

 
Koko Tomassian 
Program Manager | Compliance Assurance Division 
Electrical Infrastructure Directorate 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
 


